

January/February Edition 2023 Monthly Newsletter –

Spring Registration is almost here!

This month will be busy as we finish out our league play, tournaments and head into the final season tournaments. We continue to see great success on and off the ice. There's been a ton of progression at all levels and our players are having a great time. Thanks to all who came out to the Chiefs night at the Blackhawks game. It was great to see so many families come out.

We are planning for our upcoming spring season. Registration will be available in the coming weeks. Spring hockey will consist of intra-club game play, skills and scrimmages at Mite through Bantam coed levels. Midget level will also have local game play. We will also be fielding Girls U10, U12, and U14 teams for our spring program. Consistent with our fall/winter season, we will plan for consistent ice slots. Be on the lookout for more information in our registration flyer.

Team Spotlights

Coaches Scrimmage

For more information, please visit our website www.chietshockeyclub.org

Coach Cahill makes headlines at the Rosemont ODR with PW3!



PeeWee 1 takes the win!